
From: Deb Garrett

To: Draft EIS Feedback; 

CC:

Subject: I-5-bridge

Date: Thursday, June 26, 2008 4:03:17 PM

Attachments:

Since the Columbia River Crossing Project Draft Environmental Impact 
Statement (DEIS) public comment period ends July 1st...we'd like to comment 
on the importance of a new bridge 
and encourage efforts to make the project a reality... 
 
Freight mobility, navigation, safety, the movement of good and services AND 
people is critical to our ability to compete in a global economy.  The 
longer we wait, the more costly the project becomes – not only to construct 
but in time delays of getting goods to market and people to jobs. 
 
Please go for it! 
 
Thanks, 
Deb & Dwayne Garrett 
3014 Main St. 
Vancouver, WA 98663 
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